
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tim Ahles [mailto:timahles@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 10:26 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 618 S Main 
 
My name is Rhonda Gilpin and I am resident of Ann Arbor as well as a business owner.  I am Writing to 
voice my support for the development of 618 S Main.  it is a noteworthy project, and worthy of passage. 
 
Regards, 
 
Rhonda Gilpin 
Arcadian Antiques 
734-994-3433 
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